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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Finland (and thanks for the insightful report and presentation( 
Montenegro welcomes Finland’s long-standing policy to protect and promote human rights, democracy, and rule of law in national and international settings. In this spirit, and as a current member of the HRC, Finland acts proactively and constructively, with the aim of strengthening respect for universal human rights for all.
We commend Finland for the continued attention it pays to further developing its relevant legal and institutional framework and policies in line with its international obligations. We note with appreciation that Finland has implemented most of the recommendations from the last UPR. The Government's commitment to effectively deal with the remaining challenges and the further work that is needed in a number of areas, such as ending domestic violence and discrimination, is also highly commendable.
Montenegro recommends to Finland:
1. To take further efforts to combat discrimination, hate speech and incitement to discrimination or violence, particularly on the grounds of race, ethnicity, religion or sexual orientation and gender identity;
2. To remove legal, practical and financial obstacles to family reunification for refugees and other beneficiaries of international protection.

Thank you.
